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To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    

From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 

 

Date: November 10, 2021 

 

Re:   Bid Results for Radio Tower Replacement  

  

I would like to discuss the replacement of the Radio Tower for the Transportation 

Department, which is over 40 years old, at the next Special Meeting on Monday, 

November 15, 2021. This was originally discussed at the November 8, 2021 

Study Session where the proposal to purchase was brought to the Board. The 

source of funds for this purchase is the General Fund  

This project was put out for public bid and we are recommending C3 

Communications, Oxford, MI for a total cost of $59,950.00, which includes the 

tower and installation.  

Please contact me if you have questions.  
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